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| object to draft policy DM BG16 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan.
There was a big disappointment when I heard about the council's proposal to build a
crematorium at Firs Farm Park.

We spend a lot of time at the park, and we had our part in the creation of it. I personally
planted two cherry trees there. I as well did some office voluntary work for the charity.
My family loves the walks there, we are around almost every single day.

It saves us during lockdown as we could exercise there or just chill out.

I'love to go there at 6 in the morning when is really quiet and only some runners and
cyclist are around but as well during the day when the park is full of families with children.

I have been living at the area for 14 years, my kids were going to Winchmore School. We
were so happy to see a field changing into lovely wetlands.

I cannot even imagine having a crematorium there. Besides, we live not too far from the
park and even imagine that a crematorium is a walking distance make me think about
looking for a new home far from there.

I call the Council to give up the idea of building a crematorium and destroying the place
which was made by inhabitants with love.



